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1/19/23

Mr. Christopher Koontz

Director of Development Services

City of Long Beach

(Via email to Christopher.Koontz@longbeach.gov)

Dear Chris:

We apologize for the last-minute support for the proposed Mosaic project in downtown Long Beach.  We cannot think of a more ideal project to provide activation, enhanced commercial storefronts, and appropriately developed & impactful housing.

As you may know, we took over the project at 6th & Pine in 2008, adding 200k sq ft of office space and most of all workers, dwellers, and shoppers to the north Pine Avenue area.  Even though we sold the project with a long-term lease in late 2015, we remain an active participant in the downtown economy.

As a seven-year member of the BOD of the DLBA, I am proud of the decisions of our elected officials, commission members, and city staff have made to allow downtown to become a place of balanced downtown living.
Our entire Made by Millworks, Ephemeral Gallery, 6th & Pine Development team are pleased to provide our support for the project and the team at Mosaic and hope you will approve the plan as submitted.
Best Regards,

Michelle Molina
Manager, 6th & Pine Development
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